
 

 

Dear Mr. Constantino, 

I am writing to express my deep concern with the proposed sale of the DeKalb County Nursing Home to 
the DeKalb Healthcare Holdings, LLC (SABA).  My concern comes from the way that the attorney for the 
DHCH LLC is brushing off the Star Rating system.  This system is in place to keep a check and balance on 
the facilities, which ensures the safety of the residents. 

It is heartbreaking when I speak to some of the residents about this, they are scared, some are crying, 
some are even angry, but they all are truly in fear for their safety.  I ask you, is this the way you want to 
spend your golden years?  Thank you for allowing me this opportunity to share with you my concerns. 

 

   Sincerely, 

   Dawn Graves 


